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The Court of Audit sends its 28th Report with comments to the Walloon

Parliament

The 28th Report with comments that the Court of Audit sends to the Walloon Parliament is
divided into two parts.

The first part contains accounting and budgetary articles. At first, the Court comments on
the approval of general accounts of the Walloon Region and of several depending public
services. It then deals with the specific account audits.

In the second part, the Court of Audit reminds of its comments and recommendations made
during audits within different sectors. The first audit focuses on the expenses of the
secretariat and supporting services of the Walloon government members. The Court also
follows up the recovery of wages unduly paid by the Walloon Brabant province. Finally, it
analyses the budgetary impact of the local authorities in the Walloon Region as defined by
the European system of national and regional accounts.

The full text (in French only) of the 28th Report with comments that the Court of Audit
sends to the Walloon Parliament is available on its website (www.courdescomptes.bewww).

Information for the press

The Court of Audit exerts an external control on the financial operations of the Federal State,
the Communities, the Regions and the provinces. It contributes to improving public governance
by transmitting to the parliamentary assemblies, to the managers and to the audited services
any useful and reliable information resulting from a contradictory examination. As a collateral
body of the Parliament, the Court performs its missions independently of the authorities it
controls.
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